
W E L C O M E  T O  T H E  9 T H  L A N E

Greetings from the newly formed Tribe Swimming Resource

Council.  This group has evolved from the Save Tribe

Swimming and Friends of Tribe Swimming groups formed

over the past two years.  We will work in conjunction with

the William and Mary Athletic Department to keep the lines

of communication open between alumni, donors, current

athletes and coaches, and friends of the program to

ensure the continued success of our program.  The Tribe

Swimming Resource Council aims to build relationships and

create opportunities for the greater Tribe Swimming

community, in addition to helping to reach our fundraising

goals.  We hope to use this newsletter to keep everyone

informed and up to date on the latest ways to stay

involved.
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C O A C H ' S  C O R N E R

C O A C H  N A T E  K E L L O G

Our 2020-2021 season is underway! We traveled to

George Mason on Saturday, February 20th and

could not have been more excited to compete (and

ride with the Brian and Keith Smith!). It's obviously

a very different experience this year: our women

traveled and competed separately from the men,

no spectators were in the stands, and we have to

always remain six feet apart. Other than a few

power outages at GMU's aquatic center, it was a

smooth meet. This was the first meet for most of

our swimmers in a year, so naturally there were

some nerves, but good performances overall. Our

next meet will be virtual versus Davidson College

on Saturday, March 6th. There will be two sessions:

a men's meet and a women's meet and we plan to

live stream both. As a reminder, spectators are not

allowed at any competition this year.

F R O M  T H E  D E C K
T O P H E R  P F U H L  ' 2 1

The Tribe just had its first meet of the season this past

weekend against GMU and Delaware for  the Men and

GMU and Richmond for the Women. While it was a meet

unlike any other anyone  on the team had participated in

the Tribe was ready to compete. We had season bests,

lifetime  bests, and unrivaled cheering on the pool deck

(even without the aid of our male or female counterparts).

The GMU meet lit a fire in Tribe swimming’s heart. It had

been so long since any  of us had competed and this past

meet served as a reminder for why we love to compete for

the  Tribe, but it hasn’t left us satisfied. We’re more hungry

now than ever and looking forward to  gaining more

momentum as we head into CAAs. This past year has

included its fair share of  challenges, but with the return

of competition and CAAs within sight we’re more focused

and  determined than ever and we’re looking forward to

giving it our all at season’s end.

" T H I S  P A S T  M E E T  S E R V E D  A S  A  R E M I N D E R  F O R  W H Y  W E  L O V E  T O  C O M P E T E  F O R

T H E   T R I B E ,  B U T  I T  H A S N ’ T  L E F T  U S  S A T I S F I E D "



I N  T H E  R E A D Y  R O O M

U P C O M I N G  S O C I A L  E V E N T S :

Over the course of the next few months we are working to put together

opportunities for continued involvement across three fronts: 

Social, Professional Development, and Athlete Engagement. 

The Lord Botetourt Affair is going virtual this year. 

Don your black tie and sneakers from home, or channel

your inner Jodie Foster and rock the PJ's and bare feet!

Either way don't miss this opportunity for a fun evening

to support Tribe Athletics.  See page 5 for details.

Do you wish you could get together with your former

teammates more often?  A few people you "know"

through facebook who you would love to get to know

again in reality?  We've got a few things in the works,

but if you'd like to host an event let us know and we'll

share the info here!

P R O F E S S I O N A L  D E V E L O P M E N T

O P P O R T U N I T I E S :

E N G A G I N G  A N D  S U P P O R T I N G

O U R  A T H L E T E S :

March 6th is the Senior Meet! The meet will be virtual

this year:  Tune in to FB live to watch the team

compete! Link Here

Know how to make a video hug?! Let us know.  We're

looking for help to support our swimmers at CAA's with

a special video and we need your help!  

Send your support! This has been a tough year for our

athletes in many ways.  The coaching staff are

collecting letters of encouragement for this years' CAA

championships.  Email your letter to:

                        jnkellong@wm.edu, or kfcrisci@wm.edu

Coming Soon!

https://www.facebook.com/WMTribeSwim


The school has reached 2.8 million mark in

fundraising, of the 4 million needed.

Swimming is leading the way in dollars, but

there is still room for improvement in our

alumni participation.  We encourage those of

you who have not made a donation yet this

year to please do so by June 30, 2021. 

F U N D R A I S I N G
F Y - 2 1  T O T A L  $ 7 3 7 , 2 4 7

D I V E  I N  W I T H  T H E  T R I B E
L I F E  E V E N T S :   N E W  P R O M O T I O N ?  T Y I N G  T H E  K N O T ?

H A V E  A  F U T U R E  T R I B E  S W I M M E R  J O I N I N G  Y O U R

F A M I L Y ?   T E L L  U S  Y O U R  G O O D  N E W S  A N D  W E ' L L

S H A R E  I T  W I T H  T H E  T R I B E .   L I N K

D I D  Y O U  K N O W  T H A T  E V E R Y O N E  W H O  E V E R

S T A R T E D  A  S E A S O N  W I T H  O U R  T E A M  C O U N T S

A S  A N  A L U M N I  O F  T H E  S W I M M I N G  P R O G R A M ?

Whether you attended just a few practices before choosing

another path, or swam on the conference team for 4 years,

your fundraising participation counts equally. This is true for

all sports at W&M.

W E  C A N  S H O W  T H E

S T R E N G T H  O F  O U R

S W I M M I N G  F A M I L Y  N O T

J U S T  I N  D O L L A R  S I G N S ,

B U T  T H R O U G H  O U R

P A R T I C I P A T I O N .

4/13/21 - One Tribe One Day annual day of giving.  If you

have not yet donated to W&M Swimming, this is the perfect

day to give back and increase our alumni participation.  

Our goal is to have the highest percentage of alumni

participation for both men’s and women’s teams.

D O N A T E  N O W

2 0 2 1  F Y  T A R G E T

$ 3 6 0 , 0 0 0
 

2 0 2 2  F Y  T A R G E T

$ 3 8 6 , 0 0 0
 

R E M A I N I N G  T O W A R D S

2  Y E A R  G O A L

$ 8 , 7 5 3

S W A M M E R  O F  T H E  M O N T H :   D O  Y O U  K N O W  A

S W I M M I N G  A L U M  M A K I N G  W A V E S  O U T S I D E  T H E  L A N E

L I N E S ?   W E ' D  L O V E  T O  S H A R E  T H E I R  S T O R Y  I N  O U R

S W A M M E R  O F  T H E  M O N T H  C O L U M N .   L I N K

G E T  I N V O L V E D :   J O I N  U S  A S  W E  W O R K  T O G E T H E R  T O

E N G A G E  O U R  T R I B E  S W I M M I N G  C O M M U N I T Y .   H O S T  O R

H E L P  P L A N  A  S O C I A L  E V E N T ,  S H A R E  Y O U R

P R O F E S S I O N A L  K N O W L E D G E ,  O R  H E L P  S U P P O R T  O U R

C U R E N T  A T H L E T E S .   D O N T  B E  S H Y ,   D I V E  I N  A N D  G O

F O R  I T !   L I N K

https://giving.wm.edu/give-now/?appealcode=2140I&utm_source=short_url&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=pathforward_sport&fundDisplayCount=4


T R I B E A U C T I O N . C O M

YOU'RE INVITED

T O  R E G I S T E R  O R  
D O N A T E  I T E M S  

V I S I T

https://e.givesmart.com/events/kbV/

